
Massachusetts Harbormaster Training Council 

October 12, 2017 draft minutes 

 

Members present: Chad Hunter – Chairman, William McHugh, Mass State Police Steven Kamb/ James 
Cunnigham, Dan Zivkovich, Charlie Blair, Shannon Sullivan 

Guests: Paul Milone, John Kondratowicz, Rich McDermott, Kristin Uiterwyk Urban Harbors 

1010hrs: No quorum present.  Informational meeting called to order with approval from legal counsel. 
No review of minutes. 

1012hrs: Mr. Kondratowicz, candidate for exemption, spoke briefly to his background and offered to 
answer any questions members may have prior to next month’s meeting. 

1018hrs: Urban Harbors update – mooring course. Bill McHugh requested some reference to Army Corp 
regulations and the possible near future changes proposed by ACOE. Urban Harbors covered some 
updates including mooring service providers and waiting list practices/regs. 

1047hrs: Urban Harbors went through slides for Laws pertaining to Harbormasters. Dan had 
recommended a re-organization of slides to provide a better flow to the course outline. 

1158hrs: Chad Hunter commented we should review instructor qualifications to assist with course roll-
out for the next meeting. Could use some of the available courses for 2018 in-service. No new business. 

1203hrs: Public Comment: 

 Rich McDermott asked why the minutes are not posted on the website. Hunter offered  
 that the website is currently under construction as mentioned at the August meeting and 
 content will be limited until complete. 

 Paul Milone wants to make sure NARCAN is included in training 

1210hrs: Next meeting November 9th location TBD 

1216hrs: Meeting adjorned 

 


